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Market Update – AFL enters Alice Springs 

 

The Board of AF Legal Group Ltd (ASX: AFL) (Company or AFL) is pleased to announce that it will open 
its 17th office in  Alice Springs in the Northern Territory. 

Following the completion of the Withnalls acquisition, AFL has expanded its footprint further in the 
region by securing a presence in Alice Springs. The demand for family law legal services in Alice Springs 
is acknowledged by the Family Court in its establishment of a localised registry to service the region.  

“For over a decade Withnalls has been visiting and servicing clients from all over the Territory which 
has included Alice Springs as the second largest city in the Territory. With a population of circa 25,000, 
Alice Springs is not to be underestimated for the prosperity of its business, pastoral and agricultural 
stakeholders and the people that support these industries. In addition to our desire to capture market 
share in Australia’s centre it is notable that we are the first specialist family law firm in history to open 
in Alice Springs and provide specialty services and support to central Australia”, said Executive 
Chairman Grant Dearlove. 

The Alice Springs office will open on 21 February 2022. 

The Board of AFL has approved this announcement. 
 
For any questions, please contact: 
 
Grant Dearlove – Executive Chairman, investorrelations@aflegal.com.au  
 
Maggie Niewidok - Company Secretary, +61 2 8072 1400 
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